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Principal’s Corner 

Welcome to  Week 11!! 
THANK YOU 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Staff 
and Parents who have assisted throughout the year with fundraising. There have been a 
number of very successful ventures that will greatly support students and programmes 
within the school, such as the Walkathon and Fieldays.  Staff and families help in many 
different ways. In the end it is our children that benefit from any purchases that enhance 
their education. 
 

END OF TERM 2 
Tomorrow 3 July is the end of term 2. It is difficult to believe that we are actually half 
way through the year but when we look back over the term it is interesting to look at all 
the exciting activities that the students have been involved in; 

 ANZAC  commemorations 
 Special Olympic Days—soccer and ten pin bowling 
 School Sporting inter-changes 
 Arbor day planting 
 Matariki celebrations 
 Visiting performers 

All this added to the classroom programmes and visits to local events/activities makes 
school a very lively and interesting place for all our students. 
 

TRANSPORT REMINDER 
If you are changing addresses or changing care-givers can you please make sure you 
ask for a new transport form from school so that we can have any changes in-place  
before the beginning of term 3. Changes can usually take up to 2 weeks to action.  

**No transport change can be made without filling in a new application 
 

IMPORTANT TERM DATES 
Term 2 ends - Friday 3 July 
Term 3 starts - Monday 20 July and ends Friday 25 September 

Quote: “I like the dreams of the future better than the 
history of the past” 

Tony Kane 

Principal 

2015 Term Dates and Events: 
 

Term 2 ends - Fri 3rd July 
Term 3 starts - Mon 20th July 
Term 3 ends - Fri 25th Sept 

Term 4 starts - Mon 12th Oct 
 

17 Aug - students attend NZ Playhouse 
11 Sept - students attend Physical Theatre “Rugby Fever” 

18 Sept - 1st Nov - Rugby World Cup 
27 Sept - Daylight Saving starts  

(clocks forward 1 hour 2am Sun morning) 

  

 Calming  

 Clothing for Kids 
Finding clothing for children with Sensory Processing Disorder (SPD) can  
be challenging.  Discomfort can be felt by; itchy tags, harsh materials, and 
exposed seams.   
Calming Clothing can help …….. *Further information regarding research is 
available at www.thebrainary.com/shop/calming-clothing or you can email 
info@thebrainary.com 

FREE  

After School Programme for Young People with a Disability 
 

Netball every Tuesday 21 July - 18 Aug 

Dance every Tuesday 25 Aug - 22 Sept 

Indoor Golf every Thursday 23 July - 20 Aug 

At UniRec, Waikato University Gate 1, Knighton Road 
 

Badminton every Thursday 27 Aug - 24 Sept at Eastlink, 30 Old Farm Rd 
 

All programmes start at 4pm and finish at 5pm.   

 

For further information you can request a leaflet from the Hamilton North School 

office, or you can phone Maioro Barton on 027 308 1486 or send an email to  

afterschool@sportwaikato.org.nz 

For any queries, or if your child is going to be absent from school 

please phone the  Hamilton North School office on 07 849 3029. 

Thank you. 



SLC 2  
As part of the school’s sustainability programme 

student’s participated in the HCC Arbor Day 
planting once again. 

Arbor Day is about inspiring people to plant,  
nurture and celebrate trees all over the world.  
Trees play an important role in moderating our 
climate, improving our air quality and providing 

homes and food for our unique wildlife.   
SLC 2 joined schools from Hamilton and  
surrounds, to plant 15,000 native trees at  

Waiwhakareke, near Hamilton Zoo. 


